
 

	  

	  
	  

Pensans Post 
Spring term 26/03/2021

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are approaching the final week of the Spring Term and the staff and children have 
been working together both to create beautiful work and reflect on next steps. As I have 
said in previous newsletters, we will work together with you and your children to build 
resilience and joy so that learning is the best that it can be for everyone. It has been a 
difficult year for all of us and I am proud of our school community, for the commitment you 
have to the school and each other. 
Over the Easter Break there will be further Government announcements regarding the 
possible easing of restrictions and I will update you with any changes to our provision as 
soon as I can when we return on Monday 19th April. 
Until then please follow the safety protocols that we have put in place regarding; the start 
and end times of the day, keeping at 2 metre distance from other adults, leaving the site as 
quickly as possible in the morning and after school as well as sticking to the Bubbles that 
you have outside of school. 
I would like to thank our Chair of Governors for the ‘Pet Project’ resources that have been 
provided for the children and I am delighted to tell you that the ‘Magic Breakfast’ will 
continue to be provided for all of our children in the Summer Term. 
Next Tuesday, our staff will be working on creating a beautiful 
space on our roof garden. If you have any plants/seeds/
garden/ outdoor paint or furniture that you would like to 
donate to us please email 
messages@pensans.cornwall.sch.uk or ring the office so that 
we can plan how to receive them. 
Thank you again for a fantastic week. 
 Have a safe and peaceful weekend!                                                                          
Angela Clay 

As part of recognising 
outstanding learning 
behaviours, we will be 
celebrating the children 
who have achieved 
BLUE each week. Well 
done to everyone who 
achieved it this week! 

Blue: 
I produce outstanding 
work. 
I have worked my hardest and the adults around 
me recognise that I have made a great effort. 
I have been a fantastic friend to others, helping 
out when I was needed. 
I continue to make all of the right choices in my 
learning and behaviours. 
I show care and consideration for others and my 
school.

Class Well done for achieving 
blue this week!

Bumblebees Koby and Charlie

Green John and Jenson

Orange Jack and Ziva

Violet Freya and Levi

Amber Raymond and Matteo

Cobalt Harvey, Archie J, Zac, Jamie, 
Eigi, Eli and Dylan

Indigo Mia and Kyra

Turquoise Millie and Richard



 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
2nd-16th April - Easter holidays 
19th-30th April - Big Pedal Week 
3rd May - Bank Holiday 
31st May - 4th June - Half term 
7th June - INSET day 
23rd July - Last day of Summer term 
* EYFS: Caterpillars,Butterflies & Bumblebees (Y0) 
* Phase 1/ KS1: Green (Y1) & Orange (Y2) & Amber (Y3) 
* Phase 2 / KS2: Cobalt (Y4/5), Violet (Y4/5), Indigo (Y4/5) 
* Phase 3 / KS2: Turquoise (Y6)  

EYFS - Caterpillars, Butterflies and Bumblebees 

Drop off : 8.45am Caterpillars and Butterflies and 8.55am for Bumblebees 

Pick Up: As arranged with teachers: 11.45am or 2.45pm 

Path towards Nancealverne School to EYFS wooden gate. 

Wednesdays 12.45pm pick up. 

Phase 1 - Green, Orange and Amber  

Drop off - 8.50am 

Pick Up - Green, Orange, Amber - 2.50pm 

Green and Orange Class - through the KS1 playground near the disabled parking bay. 

Amber Class - Doors to the right of Reception area door. 

Wednesdays 12.40pm pick up. 

Phase 2 -Cobalt, Violet and Indigo 

Drop off - 8.40am 

Pick Up -  2.40pm 

Cobalt Class - through end doors in KS1 playground, near the disabled parking bay. 

Violet Class - through shared area doors to the left of Reception area. 

Indigo Class - through the gates to the main playground and then through the shared area 
doors. 

Wednesdays 12.30pm pick up. 

Phase 3 - Turquoise 

Drop off - 8.30am 

Pick Up -  2.35pm 

Through the gate to the main playground and straight onto the playground 

Wednesdays 12.20pm pick up. 

Families with more than one child. 

Drop Off - 8.45am. Pick Up - 2.45pm 

Wednesdays 12.45pm pick up. 



   

 

Butterflies Freddie For being so kind and caring to his friends and 
sharing our toys.

Bumblebees Louisa For trying very carefully with her handwriting.

Green Blake For using his virtue of self-discipline at school, 
he finishes his work in the time and always 
tries his best. Blake is a great role model in the 
class. 

Orange Cherry 

Saoirse

For working hard to complete all set tasks 
using excellence. 
For working so hard on her maths this week. 

Amber Eddy For the creativity that you showed in your 
chocolate wrapper design.

Violet Vakaris For his fantastic learning attitude and 
amazing us all with his fantastic maths work! 
Well done Vakaris.

Cobalt Dylan For striving for excellence in the classroom. 
Dylan has really challenged himself this week 
and is using lots of virtues in the classroom. I 
am really proud Dylan, well done!

Indigo Isabelle For being very positive towards learning, 
being kind and helping other children. 

Turquoise Jenny For her incredible self-discipline and 
excellence through all areas of her learning 
this week. All of her achievements have been 
outstanding and really shone brightly setting 
an example to others. (See work below!)

Stars of the week 



 

 

 

If you think your child may be entitled to “Free 
School Meals” please email Mrs Oliver in 
reception (messages@pensans.cornwall.sch.uk) 
This also applies to those having free dinners 
because they are in Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 and have “Universal Infant Free School Meals” 
because of their age. Our school also receives 
Pupil Premium funding for each child on Free 
School Meals so as well as helping you, it also 
helps our school.

mailto:messages@pensans.cornwall.sch.uk


Computer and video games have a Pan-European Game Information (PEGI) rating printed on the 
front of the case. If your child is at Pensans, any game they play or watch should have a green PEGI. 
Please be aware that playing games out of their age range is a child protection issue and be aware of 
what they are playing. Even if your child is only watching an older family member playing a game 
with a 12, 16 or 18 rating, they still are being exposed to unsuitable material. 

Are you following us on Twitter and FaceBook?  
Keep up-to-date with all of the exciting things that are going on @pensansschool (Twitter) and 

@pensans.primary (Facebook)  


